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Subject: I am opposing HB-5436
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I am opposing HB-5436.  I am a resident of North Smithfield RI and a mother of 4 girls who needs the same protection 
from violent criminals.  The law does not take anything from the criminals, it just takes away the ability for me and my 
daughters to defend ourselves.   
I also work in real estate and meet strangers in empty properties regularly and the profession has proven to be 
dangerous.   
This proposed new law infringes on my second amendment rights.   
Sent from my iPhone 


